
 

 

 
 

National Service Scheme  
Report on 

“Cleanliness drive at Shahdara Railway Station” 
13th August, 2022 

The National Service Scheme unit of SLC, University of Delhi organised a ‘Cleanliness 

Drive’ on 13th August 2022 at Shahdara Railway Station. The main objective of the 

cleanliness drive was to address the issues of hygiene, and public sanitation conditions, 

and to create awareness of cleanliness at our Public Places, Markets & Railway Stations. 

The cleanliness drive starts at 3:00 pm. 

Five students participated in the cleanliness drive with the motto of ‘Swachh Bharat’,  

campaign. All students pick up plastic, waste papers and dump them in Dustbin.  

This drive was a wonderful experience for students to motivate them to contribute their 

bit to society and they are major role players to raise awareness of the importance of 

cleanliness. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


